30th September, 2016

To,

Department of Corporate Services - Listing,

BSE Limited,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street,
Mumbai- 400 001.

Ref.: BSE Scrip Code 524212

# WANBURY

Dear Sir/Madam,

Wanbury Limited

Regd. Office : BSEL Tech Park, B-Wing
10" Floor, Sector-30A

Opp. Vashi Railway Station

Vashi, Navi Mumbai 400 703
Maharashtra, INDIA

Tel : +91-22-6794 2222

Fax : +91-22-6794 2111/333

CIN L51900MH1988PLC048455

Email : info@wanbury.com

Website : www.wanbury.com

Subject: Successful completion of USFDA Audit at Patalganga Plant, Maharashtra

Wanbury announces successful completion of USFDA inspection at its API facility in

Patalganga Plant, Maharashtra.

The audit was carried out for a period of 4 days from 26t September to

29th September 2016 and concluded successfully.

This is the second plant to be approved by US FDA this year, as earlier Tanuku Plant

got approval two months ago in July 2016.

Kindly take the same on your records.

Thanking you,

Yours truly,
For Wanbury Limited

\

Jitendra J. Gandhi
Company Secretary




